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Dear RRC Rules Coordinator:

I am a Texas mineral owner and I concur with
Commission Shift's call for an extended 90-
day comment period for Statewide Rule 8 and Chapter 4 waste 
management rules, as well as for local public hearings to be held near waste pit facilities.

These issues are too complex and too important to not give the public and impacted
residents ample time to understand the problem, the proposed solutions, and the rule-
making process.

Sincerely,

Don McCown
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